
       

I am happy to welcome you to 2nd Grade next fall.  Some of the topics we will learn 

about next year are plant and animal relationships, force and motion, the continents, and 

earth, moon, and sun.  We will build on reading, writing, and math skills, including more 

complex texts and 2-digit addition and subtraction.     

I will provide many items that you will use in the classroom.  There are a few things that 

you will need to bring.  

Please bring: 

• Plastic pencil box (approximately 5”x 8”) 

• 2 large glue sticks 

• 1 dozen crayons (Twistable) or colored pencils 

• 1 dozen sharpened pencils  

• 4 thin black dry-erase markers  

• Student scissors 

• Markers (optional) 

• Large box of tissues 

Please label EVERYTHNG with child’s name so that their items will not be shared. 

*Hand wipes, desk wipes, and paper towels are always welcome and appreciated 

donations.* 

I hope you enjoy reading throughout the summer. Stop into the public library for books 

and programs.  Return your RFS reading calendar in September for rewards.  Please 

complete and return the “Step Up to 2nd Grade” section from your 1st grade math book for a 

reward.   

I check my email throughout the summer.  Send me an email so I can add your name to 

next year’s class email list.   I’d love to hear about your summer. 

donna.johnson@sau26.org 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Johnson  

See you in September!     
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